
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HYDRANT FLUSHING 

WEEK OF APRIL 15TH – 19TH   

 
Public Works will be flushing hydrants approximately the weeks of April 15th – 19th from 7:30am 

to 4pm, depending on workload.   Please do not wash clothes on these days, as they may be stained 

by rust.  Drinking the water is not harmful.  

 

 

What is the purpose of fire hydrant flushing? 

The periodic “flushing” of fire hydrants is an important preventative maintenance activity that 

helps to ensure the integrity of the water system and to provide the highest quality water to our 

customers. More specifically, hydrant flushing serves the following purposes: 

•Flushes sediments from water main pipes, thus enhancing water quality; 

•Verifies that fire hydrants and valves are working properly, and that ample water flow is available 

for firefighting needs; 

•Aids in determining weaknesses in water pipes and related fittings and valves. 

The Village of Lomira Water Utility flushes hydrants twice a year. 


